
Notice of Proposed 
Property Disposition by Lease
The City of Courtenay intends to renew the 
following lease effective May 15, 2017:
Location:  243 4th Street, Courtenay, B.C.
To be leased by: Boys and Girls Clubs of 

Central Vancouver Island
243 4th Street
Courtenay, B.C.

Lease amount:   Year 1 $732.16/month + tax
Year 2 $761.45/month + tax

John Ward, CMC
Director of Legislative Services
This notice is pursuant to Community Charter Section 26


